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Announcement: Acceptance of Japanese Yen for payment of  

I-GLOCAL service fees and transfer of payment on behalf amount 

  

We, I-GLOCAL would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continuous support 

and business with us. 

 

By this notification, I-GLOCAL would like to inform that we have established a corporation withOCB

（Orient Commercial Joint Stock Bank）、TPB（Tien Phong Commercial Joint Stock Bank, enabling us to 

receive Japanese Yen (JPY) for the payment currency of our professional service fees as well as the 

resource of payment on behalf (POB) of Personal Income Tax.  

 

Back in June 2021, we announced limitation of currency in response to the increasing strictness of 

regulations governing the use of foreign currencies within the territory of Vietnam. At that time, we 

stated that our service fees and POB amounts could only be transferred in Vietnamese Dong, and to our 

VND bank accounts at one of three Japanese capital banks (Mizuho, SMBC, and MUFG). 

 

However, we have recently received confirmation from OCB, TPB that it is possible to receive the 

payment in JPY. Therefore, we would like to start receiving payment in Japanese Yen to our JPY account 

at our OCB, TPB bank account. Shortly our request for payments and payment instructions for PIT 

amount will show the amount in VND as well as JPY which is converted at the time of issuance of 

request for payment. As a result, for remittance procedures on the customer's side, remittances can be 

made in Japanese yen. 

 

We would like to show our gratitude for each of our client for the patience over the past two years 

regarding the above-mentioned remittance procedure. For actual implementation, please confirm with 

your bank about application of this changing in payment method in advance. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and trust in I-GLOCAL. We are committed to providing you with 

the best service possible. 


